
December 12, 1956

Mr* Theodore M* Knappen,
1557 Connecticut Avenue,
Washington, D. C.
Dear Mr* Kn&ppen:

I am sorry to have been delayed in sending 
you a copy of the speech to which I referred*
I as enclosing it herewith. As I think X told 
you, this was intended to be off the record, but 
was taken down by stenotype and has been slight­
ly revised so that it say be *ade public*

X trust that this will be of some value to
you*

Very truly yours,

Elliott Thurston, 
Special Assistant to the Chairman*
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